
 

 

BY-ELECTION AT WINTER GENERAL MEETING 
 

Executive Member Sujatha Chintakunta accepted a full-time job and therefore offered her 
resignation to the Executive. Due to this resignation, there is a vacancy for the position of 
Executive Member for the remainder of the 2022-2023 term.   

 

Under the constitution By-Law 4.1, a by-election is being held at the Winter General Meeting 
on Thursday, February 23, 2023.  This is an in-person meeting with location to be 
determined.  

 

Voting will be by secret ballot by members present at the meeting.   

 

Nomination forms for this position are included in this email and are on the Local’s website 
under the Elections tab in the top right navigation bar.   

 

Nomination forms are due to the Elections Officer, Sean Graney, by Friday, February 3, 2023, 
at 4:00 p.m.  Candidates may also submit an 8 ½ x 11 profile by February 3.  This will be posted 
on the Local website by Wednesday, February 8 for the membership to review.  

Nomination forms and all elections inquiries are emailed to the Election Officer, Sean 
Graney:  TorontoOTElections@gmail.com   
 
 


